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 March 15, 2011 

 
J. Richard Schwartz, III, P.E. 
Burgess & Niple 
4112 Innslake Drive 
Glen Allen, VA  23060 

 
Re:   PPD Vaccine Laboratory      

ADM Utility Plan Review II 
POD-109-84 – POD2011-00009 

 
Dear Mr. Schwartz, III, P.E.: 
 
The Planning Department has completed its review of the referenced plans received January 13th, 2011 
and March 1st, 2011 and has the following comments: 
 

1. The County can sign the plans as submitted, as previously advised, please submit the additional 
8 sets that were needed for the last construction plans review. 

2. The parking plan will need to be submitted, reviewed and approved by the County prior to 
granting the Certificate of Occupancy. 

 
If you should have any questions concerning the Planning comments, please contact me at 
gre31@co.henrico.va.us or 804-501-5290.   
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Greulich 
County Planner III 

 
 
CC: Brandywine Grande C, L.P. – Rick Miller via email 

Burgess and Niple – Deborah Lohmeier via email 
 Burgess and Niple – Spud Mitsr via email 
 Burgess and Niple – Craig Galant via email 
 Daloh Designs – David Lohmeier via email  

 

COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 
COUNTY OF HENRICO 

R. Joseph Emerson Jr., AICP 
Director of Planning 
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